
 
 
 
 
20 February 2018 
 
 
 
 
Jan MacPherson                                                                                                
fyi-request-7167-80979568@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
                           
Dear Ms MacPherson                Ref: 0051339 
 
Thank you for your request of 25 January 2018, asking for the following information under 
the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):  
 

Could you please advise the name and contact details of the Chief Medical 
Advisor 

 
ACC has made the decision to provide you with the requested information, however we do 
not routinely release personal details or contact information of staff on public websites, such 
as fyi.org.nz.  
 
We would be happy to send the information to your private email address. 
 
Please send an email to GES@acc.co.nz confirming your private email address. Once we 
receive confirmation of your email address, we will send our response.  
 
Yours sincerely 
Government Engagement and Support 
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